
Workers’ Compensation 
Pharmacy Benefit Network

Locating a PBM Pharmacy. 
More than 5,000 locations in 
California
•  Go to www.AIG.com/intellirisk

• Click on “Find Nearby Medical Care”

• Choose “Radius Search”

• Enter address information

•  At “Select Network,” select “CA AIG 
Primary Medical Provider Network”

If you have any questions about how to 
obtain medication, call 866.599.5426 to 
speak to a customer care specialist

Workers’ Compensation Pharmacy Benefit Network 
AIG, your workers’ compensation claim administrator, has selected Tmesys as its 
workers’ compensation pharmacy benefit network (PBN), to provide medication for 
your work-related injury.

This PBN provides that medication prescribed for treating your work injury may be 
obtained from pharmacies specified in your PBN. If you have any questions about how 
to obtain prescribed medication, call the following toll free number 866.599.5426.

How to Obtain Medication
Please read the following information carefully as it contains instructions on the 
required use of a participating PBN pharmacy to receive your medication. 

PBN Description
• You should present your First Fill or workers’ compensation pharmacy card to a 

participating PBN pharmacy in order to receive medication.

• Only medication used to treat your work-related injury is covered.

• Some medication may not be on the authorized list, in which case the pharmacy 
will contact Tmesys to obtain approval while you are at the pharmacy.

• Your prescribed medication may be subject to Utilization Review at the request of 
your claim administrator. 

New Injury 
1 Upon receiving notice of injury, your employer will provide you with a First Fill Card 

to be used at a participating PBN pharmacy.

2. Give the card to the pharmacist with your prescription.

3. The pharmacist will fill your prescription. By using a participating PBN pharmacy, 
you should not receive a bill for your medication.

4. Once your injury has been reported to AIG, a workers’ compensation pharmacy 
card will be mailed to you.

5. Use the pharmacy card each time you have a prescription filled for your work-
related injury.

Existing Injury 
Medication for your work-related injury will continue to be provided (subject to PBN 
description) under the new PBN effective immediately. 

1. You will receive a workers’ compensation pharmacy card in the mail.

2. If you are receiving your work-injury related medication from a non-PBN provider, 
your prescription must be transferred to a PBN pharmacy before your next fill. 
Simply go to a PBN pharmacy with your pharmacy card and request that the 
pharmacist transfer your prescription to that pharmacy. 

3. If you are already using a PBN pharmacy, take this card in the next time you need a 
re-fill or have a new prescription related to your work injury.

4. The card will identify you to the pharmacist as participating in the PBN program. 

5. The pharmacist will fill your prescription. By using a participating PBN pharmacy, 
you should not receive a bill for your medication.
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